
The Department of Banking for the State of Connecticut 
has posted on its website the application forms for the 
state's new Debt Negotiation licensing law that is required 
for all debt settlement companies operating in the state 
and/or serving its residents.  Among other things, the State 
requires that each branch office be separately licensed.

The forms can be found at: http://www.ct.gov/dob/cwp/view.
asp?a=2232&q=446840&dobPNavCtr=|#50731

The new law can be found at http://www.cga.ct.gov/2009/
ACT/Pa/pdf/2009PA-00208-R00SB-00950-PA.pdf and 
http://www.cga.ct.gov/2009/ACT/Pa/pdf/2009PA-00208-
R00SB-00950-PA.pdf.

We spoke with one of the Connecticut regulators about 
whether the State will issue a schedule of fees, as is dis-
cussed in the new law.  The regulator said that there have 
been discussions about issuing a fee schedule, but that to 
their knowledge no fee schedule has been issued yet.

If you received this alert from someone else and would like 
to be added to the distribution list, please send an email to 
alerts@loeb.com and we will be happy to include you in the 
distribution of future reports.

This alert is a publication of Loeb & Loeb and is intended to 
provide information on recent legal developments. This alert 
does not create or continue an attorney client relationship nor 
should it be construed as legal advice or an opinion on specific 
situations.  

Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with 
Treasury Department rules governing tax practice, we 
inform you that any advice contained herein (including 
any attachments) (1) was not written and is not intended 
to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of 
avoiding any federal tax penalty that may be imposed 
on the taxpayer; and (2) may not be used in connection 
with promoting, marketing or recommending to another 
person any transaction or matter addressed herein.

Los Angeles     New York     Chicago     Nashville     www.loeb.com

Consumer Protection and  
Unfair Competition Law  

ALERT 
September 2009LOEB & LOEB adds Knowledge.

Connecticut Licensing Applications Are Now Available Online  

By: Michael Mallow and Michael A. Thurman

This publication may constitute "Attorney Advertising" under the New York 
Rules of Professional Conduct and under the law of other jurisdictions.

© 2009 Loeb & Loeb LLP. All rights reserved.

For more information about Loeb & Loeb's Consumer  
Protection and Unfair Competition Practice, please contact:

MICHAEL MALLOW	 mmallow@loeb.com	 310.282.2287

MICHAEL A. THURMAN	 mthurman@loeb.com	 310.282.2122

http://www.ct.gov/dob/cwp/view.asp?a=2232&q=446840&dobPNavCtr=|#50731
http://www.cga.ct.gov/2009/ACT/Pa/pdf/2009PA-00208-R00SB-00950-PA.pdf
http://www.cga.ct.gov/2009/ACT/Pa/pdf/2009PA-00208-R00SB-00950-PA.pdf

